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Attendance is one of the areas that we need to improve. 

We are aiming for at least 96% 

              Whole school-  96% 

        

RAR–    уу҈ 

RAS–    фс҈ 

1HM–   фп҈ 

1BB–     фс҈ 

2RE–     фу҈ 

2AS–     фп҈ 

3NS–     фс҈ 

3JF–      фф҈       

4DI–      фу҈             

4KA–     фр҈              

5TO–    фф҈             

5JM–    фп҈ 

6CF–     фо҈   

6LF–      фр҈ 

6KH—   фс҈ 

 

 

Please let us know as early as possible when your child is 
absent from school. Children with low attendance will be 
required to provide medical evidence. If your child has a 
medical appointment and you can bring them into school 
first for their mark it will greatly help their attendance 
figures, even if you have to take them straight out again 
for their appointment. 

 

Please continue to support us by keeping our attendance 
above 96%-Thank you. 

 

            

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all of you who attended your ParentsΩ Evening 
Consultations this week. Feedback has been really positive from 
both parents and  the teachers. If you did not manage to meet 
with your child or children's teacher, then please see them for a 
quick catch up before or after school or to arrange another 
meeting. 

 

Safeguarding our children is always a priority at Thanet so can 
we please pass on two reminders: 

¶ If you change your mobile or house phone number 
please can you pass on these details to the office so that 
we can update our records. This is really important if 
your child becomes unwell or has an accident at school. 

¶ Home time is a busy time of the school day and 
congestion around the doors is causing a problem for us 
being able to make sure that children can see the adult 
coming to collect them, before they leave. Please can 
adults collecting ensure you step away from the doors to 
help children find you more safely. This is especially 
important near the doors on the KS2 building where Year 
3 and 5 children leave.  

¶ Please park safely and legally around the school at all 
times—this will be monitored by the local policing team. 

We break for half term today and we wish our families a restful 
break. We look forward to welcoming you back for the final half 
of the spring term on Monday 24th February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs J Machon, Mrs Shortman and the Thanet Staff 

DIARY DATES: 

Monday 24th February—return after half-term 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

Tuesday 24th March—Movie Night 

Friday 3rd April—break for Easter 

 

3JF&5TO 



Art Exhibition 

Our Year 3 super stars did a fabulous job of organising a really successful art exhibition on Thursday. They had 
created works of art in the style of famous artists from Vincent Van Gogh many years ago to more modern art in 
the style of Banksy. All of their works of art were on sale and it was practically a sell out! The children had taken 
time to write some information about each artist to share with their families as well as their drawings and 
paintings. There was even an opportunity to create some art on the day. Both the children and parents fully 
enjoyed the afternoon and raised a fantastic total of £103.13. This money will be used to support making their next 
topic even more engaging.  

 

Thank you to all who attended 
and supported the children. 

 

Y4 Music Concert 

Our Year 4 children took the opportunity this week to show off 
what they have been learning in their music lessons since they 
started learning to play the Cello or Violin in September. The 
children did a fabulous job of singing and playing the songs that 
they have been learning.  

 

Thanks to the Wider Opps Music Team for coming in every week 
to teach the children and many thanks to those Parents and 
Carers who came to join us at the concerts.  

 

KS2 Stay and Maths 

Thanks to those family members who joined us on Tuesday to see 
how we teach your children maths in KS2. It was great to see so 
many of you learning alongside your children. The comments we 
received were lovely to read: ΨThey all seemed to enjoy their 
lessons.Ω ΨIt was really good to see how the children work out the 
answers which helps with working at home.Ω ΨI love how the way 
the children learn seems effortless.Ω ΨAll of it was great!Ω 

We hope it will help you when faced with your childrenΩs maths 
questions at home! 

 

Water education 

On Wednesday the KS2 children enjoyed an assembly led by 
Yorkshire Water and Water Aid. The assembly promoted the theme 
of Ψsafe waterΩ and shared the work that they do to provide clean 
water for everyone. The Year 6 children had retained some excellent 
facts and were shocked to find out that around 728 million people 
worldwide do not have access to clean water or toilets. In fact some 
children their age in Africa have to walk 4 miles to access water thatΩs not even clean and then walk 4 miles back 
home with it. In contrast, they also learned that people in Yorkshire on average use 150 litres of water a day. The 
children will certainly think now when they turn on a tap hopefully be more thoughtful with their water usage. The 

Year 6 children then spent some more time on a flood workshop and are 
now more prepared to protect themselves in the event of a flood. 

 


